
  

  

Friday, October 15, 2010 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Other Stakeholders 

FROM: Kathryn M. Medina, Executive Director, Chief Human Capital Officer 
Council 

Subject: CHCO Council Bulletin for Week Ending 10/15/2010 

BY BCC TO ALL CHIEF HUMAN CAPITAL OFFICERS, DEPUTY CHIEF HUMAN 
CAPITAL OFFICERS, AND STAFF 

Bulletin Announcements for week ending 09/15/2010: 

  Announcement           

  Sponsor/Contact 

  Notes/Reference 

DEPUTY CHCO MEETING 
RESCHEDULED 

NEXT DEPUTY CHCO MEETING: October 28  (10AM-12PM) 
PENDLETON ROOM, 5TH FLOOR, OPM 

At the U.S. Department of Transportation, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety 
Administration is advertising for an HR Director.  The ad is now open and closes 10/25.  Please 
share with anyone who you think may be interested in this opportunity! 

Automated Staffing Office 
Phone: 202-366-1298 

Fax: 571-258-4052 
Email: TRANSJOBS@dot.gov 

To View this Job 
Click Here 

mailto:TRANSJOBS@dot.gov
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This position will be assigned to the U.S. Energy Information Administration (EIA), the 
independent statistical and analytical agency within the Department of Energy.  The Assistant 
Administrator for Resource and Technology Management, one of 4 direct reports to the EIA 
Administrator, provides leadership and management in the areas of human resources, 
procurement, information technology, and budget and financial operations to support EIA's 
energy information program.  He/she interacts with senior EIA managers and DOE executives 
with Department-wide responsibilities for resource management functions.  For more 
information about EIA, please visit www.eia.gov.  

Yolanda Knights 
Phone: 202-586-8457 
Fax: 202-586-0077 

Email: yolanda.knights@hq.doe.gov 
To View Job 
Click Here 

CHIEF HUMAN CAPITAL OFFICERS AND DEPUTIES: 

Last Chance to give Feedback on the Fall Forum Retreat 

CLICK HERE TO ACCESS EVALUATION FORM. YOUR FEEDBACK IS VERY 
VALUABLE AND MUCH APPRECIATED! 

1st Annual CHCO Council Leadership Award Winners Announced! 

The CHCO Council Leadership Awards were given out at this year's CHCO Council Fall Forum. 

The winners of the three categories were: 

  CHCO of the Year, Assistant Secretary John U. Sepulveda, Veterans Affairs 
  Deputy CHCO of the Year, Rita Franklin, Department of Energy 

  Working Group of the Year, HR IT , led by Jeff Neal, CHCO, DHS 

Congratulations to all winners! Read more about the Program and these award recipients at 
https://chcoc.gov/. 

GET YOUR PHOTO, BIO AND AGENCY PROFILE ONLINE AT https://chcoc.gov/ 
SUBMIT YOUR AGENCY INFORMATION TODAY! 

Email: chcoc@opm.gov 
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